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is a range of 
epoxy Gel Coats specifically 
designed to protect the 
surface of wind turbine 
rotor blades.

The range of structural 
adhesives AROBOND™ is 
specifically designed for 
shell bonding of wind 
turbine rotor blades. 

The range of Fillers and 
Putties AROFILL™ are 2-
component Epoxy or PU 
fillers with excellent 
adhesion properties, 
extremely easy to apply, 
providing a smooth surface 
to apply on. 

The range paints and of 
topcoats AROTOP™ are 
polyurethane based coatings 
designed for wind turbine 
blades.

AEROX has developed the 
AROLEP™ & AROPRIM™
technology with an 
outstanding performance 
delaying the appearance of 
damage in rain erosion tests 
compared with the industry 
standards




